
NGES Nuggets of News – May 20th, 2022 

It’s another great day to be UP NORTH at North Greenville Elementary School! 

Covid Testing Site 
Wednesday, May 25th, 2022 will be the final day for Covid testing through the HASD testing site.  Please 
see the website for information on community testing options.  LINK 

WE NEED YOU! 
Would you be interested in joining the NGES Staff Family?  We will have an opening next school year as 
a Playground and Lunchroom Supervisor.  We have a great team that would love to welcome you!  Email 
rosefox@hasd.org if you are interested or would like more information. 

Last Day of School 
The last day of school will be on Friday, June 3rd with dismissal at 11:50am.  On this day we will be 
following our regular after school routine.  Both car riders and bus riders will be dismissed at 11:50am.  

Thank you for reading these nuggets of news from NGES! 

  Mrs. Cochrane 
Kids. First. Always. 
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